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Parking Reminder 

Please remember parking 

on sidewalks or the street 

is not allowed.  

 

‘ 
 

Board Meeting Notes 

 

 Discussed Snow Removal 

 Reviewed and Approved 2021 Budget 

(View on the website by clicking on the 

Document tab on the left then in the 

“Homeowner Documents” and “Financials” 

folders.) 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Date: 03/15/2021  

HOA Dues 

Deadline 

 

 

 

 

 

HOA Dues Payment Information  
https://ashburycourt.hoa.emphoa.online/  

 

1. ACH (Autopay): For automatic payments that are pulled directly from 

your bank account, please fill out the “ACH Request Form” that is 

found under the Documents tab of the website. Please email to 

ach@empoweredhoa.com or mail to Ashbury Court, PO BOX 499, 

Lehi, UT 84043  

 

2. Online Payments: You can make credit card or debit card payments 

through the Payments tab on the website. PLEASE NOTE: merchant 

process charges apply: card - 3.5% of transaction, E-check - $2.95.  

 

3. Bank Bill Pay: Some financial initiations offer a bill pay service. Make 

sure the payment is made out to Ashbury Court and includes your 

address. Mail it to Ashbury Court, P.O. BOX 98034 Phoenix, AZ 85038- 

8034.  

 

4. Pay by Check: Payments can be sent to Ashbury Court, P.O. BOX 

98034 Phoenix, AZ 85038-8034. Please include your address in MEMO 

field. Due to the need to switch banks for the online payment to work, 

the PayPal account has been closed 

2021 March 

Next Board 

Meeting: 

March 17th 

7:30 PM 

Taylor Residence 

961 N. 480 W. 

 
 

 

 

 

https://ashburycourt.hoa.emphoa.online/


 
Have Questions? 

Contact a Member of the Board 

 

Elisa Taylor, President  

(435) 764-0153  

elisaotaylor@gmail.com  

961 N 480 W Logan, UT 84321  

 

Lane Jones, Vice President 

lanegjones@gmail.com  

965 N 540 W Logan, UT 84321  

 

David Brown, Treasurer  

(707) 494-1340  

dbro526@comcast.net  

2015 Pebble Creek Ln Logan, UT 84341  

 

Alayna Baker, Secretary  

(435) 890-9797  

layna.baker@gmail.com  

498 W 930 N Logan, UT 84321  

 

Mike Farr, Swing Vote  

(435) 760-0506  

M.farr@elitechgroup.com  

966 N 480 W Logan, UT 84321 

 

Thank you for being part of the community!  

 

 Meet Your Board Vice 

President 

Lane Jones 

 

My wife, Gina, and I have lived in 

Ashbury court for 9 years. You have 

probably seen our three kids Olivia, Jack 

and Liam out walking our dogs, riding 

their bikes or collecting bugs. 

 

Gina and I both grew up in Cache Valley, 

and have been married for 12 years. 

Gina works at Treehouse Pediatrics and I 

run a local business, Solar Glass & Tint. 

 

When we are not doing kids soccer or 

basketball games/practices we enjoy 

traveling, riding 4-wheelers, hunting and 

hanging out.  We have enjoyed living in 

Ashbury court, being so close to 

everything yet tucked away in our own 

little oasis. 
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